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HeloAir Awarded Hailey Idaho USFS Five Year Contract

March 21, 2012
 
HeloAir is pleased to announce that they will be opening up a base out west, the great frontier.  We have been awarded a five 
year contract to provide initial attack, fire suppression, and prescribed burning for the Sawtooth National Forest in Hailey, 
Idaho from June to September through 2016.  HeloAir president Whit Baldwin, “This is a continuation of the relationship 
between HeloAir and the United States Forest Service.  We are delighted to have won the award as it represents our first 
move out west and look forward to assisting in fire suppression in Idaho for the next five years.”
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